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KILLING OF IPS OFFICERS
Pal Shri Jagdambika

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) the details of cases of killing of Indian Police Service (IPS) Officers reported in the country during the last three years; 

(b) the details of the cases in which action has been initiated against the accused; 

(c) whether the Union Government has raised the issue of security and service conditions of officers of All India Services with the State
Governments; and 

(d) if so, the details thereof alongwith the outcome thereon?

Answer

MINISTER OF THE STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRI JITENDRA SINGH) 

(a): During the last three years, two IPS officers have been killed while performing their duties. 

2009-10  : 1

2010-11  : 0

2011-12  : 1

(b): In the year 2009-10, one IPS officer was killed during the operations against Naxals at Rajnandgaon, Chattishgarh. In 2011-12,
one IPS officer was killed by the mining mafia at Morena, Madhya Pradesh. The case has been transferred to CBI. 

(c) to (d): As and when threat to any officers including IPS officers are reported, the concerned State Governments are sensitized and
advised to strengthen the security to such officers. 
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